
Response to College Admission Deferral 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

[Your Email Address] 

[Your Phone Number] 

[College/University Name] 

[Office of Admissions] 

[College Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

Dear Admissions Committee, 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to formally respond to my admission deferral 

for the [insert program name] at [College/University Name]. While I am disappointed, I 

appreciate the consideration given to my application. 

Since submitting my application, I have continued to engage in activities that demonstrate my 

commitment to my academic and extracurricular pursuits, including [briefly list relevant 

activities or achievements]. I believe these experiences further enhance my suitability as a 

candidate for your program. 

I remain very interested in [College/University Name] and am eager to contribute to the campus 

community. Thank you for reconsidering my application. I look forward to the possibility of 

enrolling as part of the [insert year] class. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


